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I as an assistant would hate to see this industry go down hill. And if this law passes I 

should get my money back from my education and i should not have to take extra 

credits to keep my credentials since I pay for this also. It should be a must to take a 

written test as well as a hands on educational program. Assistants use sharp 

instruments and chemicals and this should not be just a job for anyone off the street. 

We take our jobs seriously.  


